
Attention 

Groups apply to students who start a foreign language course in the summer semester, 

continue classes from the previous semester or have enrolled on time. 

Useful information: 

1. You need to know in which set your field of study has foreign language courses. 

(LINK TO SETS) 

2. Please be aware the teacher and/or the hours may have changed or your group no 

longer exists and students have been moved to other groups. 

3. Students who have not managed to enrol can still do it if there are places in the 

group. (“X” in the column means “no places left”) 

4. Information about the date, the teacher, and the group level is given in the 

introductory section.   

5. To contact teachers, please use the email address or write to them on Teams.  

6. Classes are 90 minutes long. If it is different, please ask the teacher for further 

details. 

7. The student should confirm his/her participation at the first class. Failure to confirm 

may mean loss of place! We advise you to contact the teacher and book a place, 

should any of you be unable to come.  

8. Please note that the limit of  3 absences is counted from the first class and not from 

the moment of attendance.  

 

We will try to reply to your email as soon as possible. We work during office hours, so don't 

expect that if you write an email at 11 p.m., you will receive a reply at 8 a.m. Please wait 

patiently. 

 

https://spnjo.uwr.edu.pl/wp-content/uploads/sites/59/2023/08/SETS-DATES-HOURS-23-24-EN.pdf

